
Welcome to our January Newsletter
 
Although January is generally a very slow month for the licensed trade, it hasn’t transpired to be a slow 
month for us here at TVC Leisure. Here’s what we’ve been up to……...

Our engineers have completed two new site installs this month, taking place in Portsmouth and Oxford, 
where we installed a variety of fruit machines, Winner pool tables and digital jukeboxes.  A number of 
upgrades also took place this month, and we have installed Thunder digital jukeboxes and digital gaming 
machines as part of our ongoing commitment to provide our customers with the latest equipment. Follow 
our social media accounts to see more, as we regularly share images of our work on Facebook, Twitter and 
Instagram.

TVC attended EAG International Expo this month at the Excel centre in London. EAG 
is one of the largest trade shows in our industry, at which manufacturers showcase 
their latest range of machines and technology. A variety of new models were on 
display, which we are excited to introduce to our customers throughout the year. 
There is currently a big focus to ensure that machines 
offer the option for contactless payments. Although 
this facility has been available on our digital jukeboxes 

for some time, the technology is now available to include this facility on our 
pool tables too We will begin offering these to our customers over the coming 
months. We were also introduced to a new payment app called YALP, which will 
be used to transfer money from your e-wallet to play gaming machines. Expect 
more information on this topic over the coming months.

After the success we had at Pub19 last year, TVC Leisure will be returning to 
showcase our latest range of machines at Pub20 on February 4th and 5th at 
Olympia, London. The Pub Show is the only dedicated trade show for the pub 
industry, and offers publicans the opportunity to meet with over 200 suppliers. 
Attendees can also attend seminars and workshops to learn from key industry 
figures about the latest news and trends.  If you are interested in attending, here is 
a link to register www.thepubshow.co.uk. TVC Leisure will be located at stand B43 
opposite the watering hole, so if you are planning on attending please come and 
say hello!

The new polymer £20 note is due to be released on 20th February, and our 
engineers have been working tirelessly throughout January to ensure our note 
acceptors are upgraded to accept the new currency with minimum disruption. 
We are on target to have every machine upgraded well before the note is in 
circulation.

February is a busy month with lots of installs, upgrades, trade shows and content to create, which I look 
forward to sharing with you in next month’s newsletter.

As always please let me know if I can be of any assistance, or if you require any information on our products 
and services. Please do give me a call on 01189 121 042.
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Check out our latest installations
Our latest installation in Basingstoke transformed this local sports bar.

Our NEW Machines

Check it out

Following us on social yet? Check out our latest posts!

Don’t miss out! Sign up to our newsletter 
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